

14th January 2020

Dear Parents,

Pushchairs at school

We are having problems with pushchairs/buggies left at the front of the school.

This area is a fire exit and must be kept clear at all times. The Fire Safety Officer advises that the children are being put at risk if the area is obstructed.

If you need to leave a pushchair at school, it MUST be folded up and put into the buggy store. If this is not possible then it must be taken home.

If pushchairs are not folded, they will be removed.

I am sorry if this causes inconvenience but the children's safety has to come first.

Kind regards

Sarah

Sarah Helm

Head Teacher









Walter Terrace Off Bromley Street London E1 0RJ





